
 
 

 Project Update: 

Plum Orchard/ West Lake Forest Group B 

June 14, 2024 

  
The City of New Orleans construction contractor, Impetus Infrastructure, 
LLC., will be working Wednesday, June 19, 2024 7am-5:30pm in an effort 
to remain on schedule. Crews will be performing work related to roadway 
excavation on the following block: 
  

• Viola St. (Tulsa St. to Dwyer Rd.) 
  
During this time there will be large trucks and heavy equipment hauling 
materials in the area. Public safety is our priority; residents and commuters 
are reminded to use caution when driving, bicycling and walking near the 
construction site. 
  
This work is part of the $7M Plum Orchard/ West Lake Forest Group B 
project. New roadways, sidewalks and sewerline, waterline, and drainage 
are expected to be complete by Summer 2024. 
 
Since May 2018, Department of Public Works (DPW) has completed 192 
projects with an estimated value of $863 million. Today, 55 projects are 
under construction with an estimated value of more than $793 million. 
 
 In general, Impetus Infrastructure, LLC., works from 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Monday through Friday. Any non-emergency work performed on 
a weekend or after hours will be communicated to residents within 48 hours. 
  
For questions and / or concerns about the project, please contact Roadwork 
NOLA at 504.658.ROAD (7623) or e-mail roadwork@nola.gov. 
  
Thank you for your continued patience.  
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